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 Objection

Comments I still do not think the road infrastructure has been addressed. I would like to understand the route
that HGV vehicles will be taking in and out of the site. I suspect Imberhorne Lane which is a heavily
populated area with families walking that area all the time. I don't believe this is the right thing to do
in our community. There is a risk of safety to people as well as the additional fumes generated by the
trucks travelling in the area.
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